
 

 

 

 

 

June – September 2020 

The Board of Directors of NVSHP hope you enjoyed your summer and recent Labor Day weekend. Please 

see below for a quick snapshot of what your Board has been up to and member activities coming up in 

the next few months!  

 

 Education 
o NVSHP hosted its first virtual Residency Conference CE’s in the north and south in June 
o CE on Updates in Cardiology presented to members and non – members 
o NVSHP’s Annual Meeting will be held virtually October 3rd with a focus on preceptor 

development as well as additional topics and break – out sessions. Registration now 
open on our website at  nvshp.org 

o This year’s Student Symposium will take place virtually November 14 – 15. For the first 
time ever NVSHP will include representatives from multiple residency programs and 
pharmacy schools outside of the state of Nevada. For more information, or if you’re 
interested in helping with the event, please contact us at nvshp@nvshp.org.  

 

 Legislation 
o White paper regarding current pharmacist – technician ratios 
o ASHP/ACCP call for pharmacist – provider status during COVID – 19 pandemic 

 

 Public Relations 
o NVSHP has transitioned from quarterly newsletters to spotlights on current events and 

members within our organization 
 Spotlights are mailed to all members and can also be found on our website 
 Be on the lookout for spotlights on the role of technicians in medication 

reconciliation and an introduction to our new residents in the state of Nevada! 
All of our previous spotlights can be found on our website 

 

 Board of Directors open positions and pharmacy recognition awards 
o A call for nominations for open positions on our Board including President – elect and 

Treasurer as well as Pharmacist of the Year and Bowl of Hygea recipients were recently 
sent out to our members. Stay tuned for results 

 

 Board Meetings open to our members 
o NVSHP wants our members to get involved! Want to hear more about what your state 

organization is doing for you? Listen in on our Board meetings in April and August! We 
have had great feedback from members who have participated and we want to hear 
from you! Contact us anytime for more information 

 

https://www.nvshp.org/
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